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Recently Deeased  

Harry Chew 
Tony O’Donovan  

Seamús Geraghty 
Florrie Corless 

Marian Connolly   

Anne Synnott  
Anniversaries  

 
Edward Boland  
Martin Cassidy  
Denis Whelan 

Christina Boylan  

John & Agnes Taylor 
 

Months Mind  
Margaret Smyth  

 
May they rest in peace 

 
We are looking for people to join 
our team of garden volunteers,  
no experience necessary, if you are 
interested in finding out more 
please contact Gerry O’Connor- 01-

4993700 
goconnor@cheeverstown.ie  

  

Easter Dues - Many thanks to all 
who have returned their dues – 
envelopes may be left into 
sacristy or parish office or placed 

in large safe at back of church. 

 
Trocaire Boxes – please note 

we can not accept Trocaire 
boxes after Monday30th April  

 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 

IN ASSOCIATION WITH JOE WALSH 
TOURS WILL TAKE PLACE FROM 
TUESDAY 26TH JUNE TO SATURDAY 
30TH JUNE  
4 NIGHTS FULL BOARD STAYING AT 
THE Hotel Gallia Londres  
price per person is €629single room 
supplement €30 per night. 
Spiritual Director  
Fr. Gregory O’Brien  
if you are interested in travelling 
with group please collect booking 
form from parish office and return 
with €200 deposit before the 30th 
April  

 

Communion Photographs  
Gerry Kirwan your local 
photographer is offering 
all parishioners a free 
10"x8" framed 
photograph with all 
communion portraits 
booked in the new 
KBPHOTO Studio in Rathfarnham. 
For further information ring Gerry 
01-4444163. 
KBPHOTO 
5 St. Mary's Terrace 
Rathfarnham. 
Dublin 14 4444163 
 

 
Taize Mass – Our last Taize 
Mass before the summer break 
will take place this Sunday  29th 

April at 7.30pm and will be 

offered for all those sitting 
exams this summer celebrant  
Fr Damian Farnon  
Please use Rossmore Entrance  
----------------------------------- 
If you would like to receive the 

newsletter each week by email 
please send request to 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net 
 

 

Eucharistic Congress Update  
TALK ON STAGE 4, OF PASTORAL 

PREPARATIONS FOR THE CONGRESS 
BY 

COLLETTE FURLONG, PASTORAL 
SERVICES MANAGER OF THE 

CONGRESS.  
will take place on Tuesday 1st May 

 7pm to 9pm Venue  
St Jude’s Parish Hall located in St 

Jude’s Pastoral Centre  
 

The theme of Stage 4 is Christ 

gathers and strengthens us 
for Mission by the Word 
and the Bread of Life - 
explores the Concluding Rite 
with its focus on mission and 
the challenge to become what 
we have received, the living 
Body of Christ, given for 
others in our daily lives. 

Please see notices in Church Porch 
for more details  

Decorating your home for the 
Congress  

Bunting and flags are now available 
from www.irishwholesaleflags.com 

or my be ordered through parish 
office  

Bunting priced at €1.20 per meter 
and large flags €15 small hand held 
flags €3 all prices are subject to vat 

at 23%  

 

St Judes Summer Project online 

registration is now open please log 
onto  

www.stjudessummerproject.ie  
This weekends Church Gate 

Collection is for St Jude’s Summer 
Project  

 
House to House Collectors are 

reminded that new boxes are now 
available in parish office  

Congratulations to 

the boys and girls 
from Bishop 

Shanahan School 
who received 

their First Holy 
Communion here 

this weekend 
A special word of thanks to Fr 

O’Brien, their teachers & parents 
who helped to prepare the children 

for their special day . 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the following 
couples who celebrated their 
weddings here during April  

Anne Crowley & Gerd Janssens  
Caragh Crowley & Andrew Glover  

Ruth Breheny & Robert Hyland  

 

We welcome into our 
Christian Community 
the following babies 
who were baptised  
here during April  

 
Sinead Margaret Keogh  

Liam Garret Dowling  
Belle Amber Mary Morrissey  

Cara May Fagan  
Lucy Anna Hunt  

Mary Brielle Lim Mayuga  
Ava Eileen Walsh  
Kate Avril Molloy  

Sam Michael Farrelly  
Adam Patrick O’Donnell  

This weekends Second Collection is 
the annual collection for Education 
of Students to the priesthood and 
replaces the normal Share Collection  

 

Our next Baptismal Course will take 
place on Monday next 30th April at 8pm 

in Room 1 in Parish Centre for the 
parents of all babies who will be 

baptised here during May  
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